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March 1, 2017
Dear Dr. Last,
In honor of World Down Syndrome Day, which was March 21, (3-21-15) I wanted to write you and tell you about my son/daughter, insert name, whom you delivered on September 1, 2013.  
He is an amazing little guy – overflowing with happiness, curiosity, charm, determination and love, as you can tell in the enclosed photo.  He walks, runs, talks up a storm, has a signing vocabulary of more than 75 signs.  He dances and paints and kicks balls and goes to a typical/blended preschool.  He loves his sister and brother, and they adore him.  They teach him, and he teaches them even more.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for your role in bringing our child into this world.   Our lives have been forever changed for the better – not by a little but by more than I could ever describe in words.
When our child was born and the pediatrician said our baby had Down syndrome, we were shocked, confused, afraid and had so many questions that no one seemed to be able to answer.  Hospital staff just seemed to feel sorry for us, which exacerbated our worst fears.  We felt alone.  Looking back, they simply didn’t have the information or resources they needed to help us.  
But we went home and loved our baby.  We connected with other families and resources and found comfort, support and encouragement.  It was those connections with other families and other individuals with Down syndrome that turned our journey from heartbreak to celebration.
I hope that as you have other parents who are receiving a diagnosis for their baby, you might share our story with them.  I also encourage you to have them reach out to the Down Syndrome Association of Middle Tennessee (DSAMT – www.somethingextra.org), as they welcome new families with a celebration gift bag full of information and gifts.  More importantly, they connect new families with other families who have a child with Down syndrome for support and friendship.   Connecting with other families was tremendously helpful to me, and I hope you’ll help your patients by sharing this with them. 
With many thanks,

Your name
